DUNKLIN R-V SCHOOL DISTRICT

497 Joachim Avenue Herculaneum, Missouri 63048

District # (636) 479-5200

Fax # (636) 479-6208

Board of Education

Dawn Warner, President Rick Arnold, Vice President Cheryl Aylesworth Linda Hahn Susan Hartmann Jim Kasten Ron Rhodes

Administration

Stan Stratton Superintendent

Dr. Mike Golden Assistant Superintendent

Dr. John Crabtree Principal Herculaneum High School

Dr. Robert Bradshaw Assistant Principal Herculaneum High School

Brian Johnson Principal Senn-Thomas Middle School

Sherri Lindquist Principal Pevely Elementary

Debbie Killingsworth Assistant Principal Pevely Elementary

Tom Moreland Director of Special Services

Christa Weber Director Taylor Early Childhood January 29, 2015

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In October 2013, the Dunklin R-V Board of Education adopted the Baldrige Criteria for Performance Excellence as a framework for continuous improvement. Since that time, the Board of Education, Administrators, and staff members have been working together to lay the foundation for the first phase of this plan. As you may recall in the fall, your assistance was requested, via an online survey, that was used in the development of a feedback report that was used for the initial development of the new district strategic plan. The feedback report is available on the website.

As part of the Dunklin R-V "Journey to Excellence" gathering information on parent engagement and satisfaction is an important component of the process. Your input is again requested on the survey that is linked below. This survey is part of a national project from the National Center for School Leadership and will give the district comparative data that will provide great insight into our school district. All responses are confidential and no individual responses will be available for review.

Dunklin R-V values the input from you as one of the stakeholders of our school district. We are working diligently to develop a foundation for communication that will guide us in developing a relationship of engagement with parents, students, staff and our community and continue to educate our students today for a better tomorrow.

Please visit the following link to complete the survey. The survey will be available beginning Thursday, January 29th and will close on Monday, February 16th. We appreciate your time and look forward to partnering with you on this journey.

http://ncfsl.eschoolsolutions.com/limesurvey/index.php/455944/lang-en

Sincerely,

Stan Stratton

Dunklin R-V Superintendent

"Mission Statement"
Educating today for a better tomorrow.